Outgoing Academic and Administrative Staff

Teaching and research periods abroad represent a powerful tool for professional growth, so Charles University is keen
to offer its staff a range of opportunities for international cooperation.

This section of the website is targeted at the University’s academic and administrative staff. It provides an overview of
currently available opportunities, including short-term teaching periods and research periods.

At the left of this page you can find information and links to people at the University who will help you to organize your
period abroad.
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